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Fall Newsletter 2022 

 
 

Dear Patient, 
 
Our medical office suite was flooded on Saturday, September 24th, when a hot water pipe from the office 
above us burst. The water damage is severe. Repairs will take at least two months. During this time the office 
will remain physically closed. 
 
We are completely operational for virtual visits, prescription refills, email correspondence, filling out forms, 
and answering questions you may have. Becky, our wonderful receptionist, will retrieve messages and return 
calls. 
 
We will be subleasing from an established medical practice in Irvine. Initially, the availability will only be with 
Dr. Molly Rossknecht on Thursdays.  The initial focus will be to accommodate those patients needing Botox 
and other procedures. We cannot accommodate walk-in patients, pharmaceutical reps, or picking up of 
samples in this temporary location.  
 
Please understand that Dr. Hutchinson, as owner of the practice, must focus her time & energy on all that is 
involved in the repair work. She will only be available for virtual visits during this time. We ask for your 
patience during this challenging time. We look forward to seeing you physically when our office suite is 
completely repaired and full functional. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Susan Hutchinson & Dr. Molly Rossknecht & staff 

  
 


